
Greater Cincinnati Running Club  
Meeting Minutes 
March 13, 2023 

 
Attendance: Todd Hofacre, Liz Hofacre, Jim Welland, Marty Hovey 
 

 The current checking account balance is $10281.39. There are no outstanding 
checks. The club is expecting revenue from Sign up. 

 Todd went over his February expenses. These were for Winter Wonderland. 
 There were new members resulting from the Winter Wonderland Race and how it 

was set up on Run Signup. 
 Marty explained updates to the Webpages. 
 It was discussed that MailChimp is charging now. Several less costly options 

were discussed. More will follow. 
 The Grand Prix series was discussed. The scoring will be caught up in April. 

There have been 2 races to date. 
 There will be a meeting for the Flying Pig Water station soon. Todd plans to 

attend. 
 The Winter Wonderland race that took place in February was discussed. The 

race start was delayed because of lines at the bathroom. There was a good 
turnout. 

 Ideas for the newsletter were pitched. 
 The next meeting is scheduled on ZOOM on April 3, 2023. 

 
 

The meeting adjourned at 740. 
 


